
WFWP Italy discusses new strategies and activities 
 
Elisabetta Nistri 
February 12, 2015 
 

 
 
On 12 February 2015, WFWP Rome held a meeting with the young ladies to discuss new strategies and 
activities, in particular the web and facebook pages of WFWP Italy. 
 
The President, Elisabetta Nistri, thanked everyone for their great work so far. The facebook page is to 
become a tool to connect Ambassadors for Peace and WFWP members in a greater network as part of the 
Global Women’s Peace Network. 
 
www.facebook.comWfwpFederazioneDelleDonnePerLaPaceNelMondoPadova 
 
Many of the ladies present had put a lot of hard work into the facebook page, in fact every day a different 
person would find articles or topics to publish. They were taken from various themes, such as: Wisdom of 
Religion, quotations from Mother or Father Moon, current and hot topics, important women in history, 
important women in society, inspirational links and quotations from Father Moon’s autobiography. 
 
They also presented the new national website, where new reports and activities from various regions will 
be linked. We invite you all to visit the website at: www.wfwp.it 
 
On 18 March 2015 an important conference will take place at the European Parliament in Rome. Some of 
the ladies will help with the organisation of this conference. 
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WFWP President Italy 
 
 


